
 

 

 

    Winterbourne Junior Girls’ School 
Year 6 Newsletter                                                      

Week ending: Friday 18th December 2020 

Star students of  the week: 

100 % Attendance 

Well done to all the children who achieved 100% 
attendance this term.   We hope that all children 
aspire to get this certificate at the end of Spring 

term!  

 

 

 

Thanks to all the girls in Year 6 for their resilience, hard work and                                                        

commitment to their learning this term.                                                                                      

We wish you all a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New Year.   

INSET Day on  4th January 2021  - School will be closed for the students. Girls will come back to 

school on Tuesday 5th January 2021 — Please make sure your daughter brings her P.E Kit to 

school on that day.  

Attendance this week  

Our attendance target as a 

school is 97%.  

Our attendance is at      this 

week. 

Christmas Holiday Homework 

Year 6’s homework packs for   

both English and Maths are now 

sent home to complete during  

the Christmas break. The girls 

also need to complete their Homework on 

‘My Maths.’  

Please encourage your daughter to complete 
her homework  regularly during the holidays 
so that her learning is further embedded and 
she is ready for her new learning challenges 
in the Spring term.  

 Thank you for your continued support.   

  Value of the Month  

December– Respect 

Accelerated Readers: 
6.1–  Fizza, Eman, Caroline, Maya, 
Dorothy, Shania, Jasmine, Marwa, 
Tahira, Sama 
6.2–  Anishka, Anushka, Shashiny, 
Hadia.
6.3-  Aliza, , Princess and Nicole 

Philosophy Question of the Month? 
 
 
 
 

Is it more important to be liked or respected? 

Students of the Term:                                              

6.1    -  Carolina                                                      

6.2    -  To be announced                                             

6.3   -   To be announced  

Saturday Tuition                                                               

The next session of Saturday  tuition will be the 9th January 2020. from 1.30  - 3.30.  All 

year 6 girls to attend.  

       Year 6’s Text for Spring 1 

            Boy by Roald Dahl 


